From: WEST , Catherine |1

Sent: 19 October 2015 14:54
To: Tulloch, Rob
Subject: 11 Rosslyn Hill, Application Ref 2015/2089/P and 2015/2109/L

Dear Mr Tulloch

Catherine West MP has been contacted by a constituent who works in the UK music
industry and is extremely concerned about a planning application for large scale works
that will affect the neighbouring Air Studios in Hampstead.

He has written that Air studios in Hampstead is one of two studios in the country
equipped to record large scale orchestral works (mainly film scores). This is an area
where the UK excels, hundreds of Hollywood films being recorded in London every year.
If this planning application is passed, the studio will be unable to record as the works
involve a massive amount of excavation, which will go on for at least six months. The
loss of income for the studio and everyone who works there will be immense. The work
lost may never come back, and the livelihoods of hundreds of musicians and technicians
will be put in jeopardy.

Catherine would be grateful if you could note these concerns when consideration is being
given to the scheme.

Yours sin



